On July 18, 2005, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Meeting Item T1 - Consider Donation of Surplus Buses.

Question:
Why don't we need them?

Response:
Buses being donated to charter schools are buses that we have determined are no longer cost effective to utilize on a daily basis due to age, mileage and capacity.  However, charter schools can effectively benefit from these buses as their daily utilization and capacity requirements are significantly less.
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